
Minutes 
 

University Curriculum Committee 
September 10, 2015  

CSS 302 – 12:00 Noon 
 

I. Present: Fadayomi (chair), Eklin, Holton, Hutchinson, Marion, Motz, Pole 
 Excused: Brecken,   
 Absent: Boncher 
 Ex-Officio/Senate: Gramza, Johnson, Piercey, Weller  
 Administrative Assistant: Hadley 
 Guest: Gail Bullard 

 
II. Approved Minutes of  04/27/2015 and 09/03/2015 
III. Business  

A. Old Business  

Proposal 
Number 

Title Action/Votes Senate Action / 
Concerns/Reasons/Updates 

15-079  
TEC  
MCC  

HVACR change to Math 
Prerequisite timing 

Approved 
7 Support 
No other votes 

 

15-085 
HP 
New 
Degree 

New Graduate Program: 
Master of Healthcare 
Administration (MHA) 

Approved 
6 Support 
1 Not Support 
No other votes 

Pending submission of form D with 
program outcomes 

15-088 
NC  

  

Creation of Automotive 
Management Capstone Course 

Hold  Needs UCC approved form E 

  

B.  New Business  

Proposal 
Number 

Title Action/Votes Senate Action / 
Concerns/Reasons/Updates 

16-001 
OPT 
MCC 

OPTM 630 General 
Pathology  

Hold Incomplete checksheet 

16-002 
OPT  
MCC 

OPTM 635 Neuroanatomy – 
Neurophysiology  

Hold Incomplete checksheet 

16-003 
OPT 
MCC 

BIOL 538 Anatomy & 
Physiology for OPT2 

Hold Incomplete checksheet 

16-004  

EHS  

MCC 

RMLS 425: First Aid  Hold Experimental course cannot be 
part of a checksheet 

16-005 

CET 

Course Purge, CET courses 
no longer is use.  

Signed by UCC 
Chair 

 



Delete  

16-006 

PHR 

Delete 

Course Purge, PHR courses 
no longer in use.  

Signed by UCC 
Chair 

 

16-007 

BUS 

Delete  

Course Purge, BUS courses 
no longer in use.  

 

Signed by UCC 
Chair 

 

16-009 

BUS  

New 
Minor 

Economics Minor Proposal   

 

 

 

IV. Discussion 

The committee discussed the proposed Masters of Health Administration after the chair recognized the 
Coordinator of the MHA program and the initiator of the proposal, Dr. Gail Bullard. Several committee 
members asked question regarding the proposal. The proposal passed with majority of the members 
present voting in favor with one “No Support” vote. 

The meeting was adjourned until our next meeting on September 17, 2015 at noon.  

 

 

 

 


